
Dear Alumni & Friends:

This is written to announce an upcoming sale of musical instruments, the proceeds of which will continue
funding an outreach project made possible through a partnership between the School of Music and the 
Rockley Family Foundation.  This exciting initiative provides music instruction and instruments at no charge 
to students in low-performing Atlanta Public School System schools. 

A large selection of grands, baby grands, digital player grands, vertical (upright) pianos, digital pianos, 
violins, violas and cellos will be available for purchase, and this event will feature instruments from such 
famous makers as Knabe, Baldwin, Mason & Hamlin, Yamaha, Schimmel, Kohler & Campbell, Roland, Stravari 
Fine Violins, and other instrument manufacturers, with a discrete selection of used Steinway & Sons pianos.  
Most instruments are less than one-year old, include a new factory warranty, are tuned and ready to go.  
Delivery and technical services are provided by Cooper Piano Company and special no-interest financing is 
available on site.  The Rockley Family Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization and a significant portion of your 
purchase may be considered a tax-deductible charitable contribution.  (You should consult with a tax adviser 
to determine the individual deductibility of any contribution.)

Event Details:

The event will consist of a private sale, by appointment only, followed by a sale open to the public.  The event 
will be held at GSU’s Buckhead Center, 3348 Peachtree Road NE, Atlanta, GA 30326.  
(GPS address is: 348 Tower Place,  Atlanta, GA 30305)  Paid parking is available on site.  
For directions please visit:  www.RockleyFamilyFoundation.org/GSU

1) BY APPOINTMENT:  A private sale will be held on Thursday,  October 11, Friday,  October 12 
 and the morning of Saturday,  October 13.  You are invited to make an appointment and take advantage
 of the opportunity to purchase with priority selection and pricing.  
 To secure a time call:  (404) 413-6511.

2) No Appointment Needed:  The sale will be open to the public with no appointment necessary 
 from 2:00-5:00 P.M., Saturday, October 13.

In a time where creative solutions are needed to maintain robust music programs, this free after school 
program will have an immediate and profound impact on the lives of the students.  We invite you to take 
advantage of this wonderful opportunity.

Nickitas Demos, DMA
Director, School of Music

For information & available appointment times call (404) 413-6511

Pianos, Digital Pianos and Violins
Available for Sale

Thursday, Friday & Saturday, October 11-13, 2018
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